
Update for Seabird Protection Network Outreach/Education  July 2016 

• Received grant funds from Morro Bay National Estuary Program for the SeaLife Stewards wildlife 
disturbance kayak program in Morro Bay.  These funds will help make the expansion of the 
program to Shell Beach possible. 
 

• May 7th, Seabird Olympics for #48 Girl Scouts at the Summer Camp at Morro Bay State Park. 
 

• May 14th, Seabird Olympics for #42 Girl Scouts at the Summer Camp at Morro Bay State Park. 
 

• June 3rd, Seabird Olympics for #75 2nd graders of Del Mar Elementary School at Cloisters Park in 
Morro Bay in coordination with Morro Coast Audubon and Pacific Wildlife Care. 
 

• June 7th, SeaLife Stewards coordination meeting to support kayak wildlife disturbance 
monitoring and outreach on Morro Bay. 
 

• June 11th, Seabird Protection Network represented at the Morro Bay BioBlitz event in support of 
the coastwide BioBlitz in Marine Protected Areas. 
 

• June 16th, Cambria Library Summer Reading Seabird Olympics Program for #12 participants. 
 

• June 25th, Roving seabird outreach on the beach and pier in San Simeon Bay in support of the 
Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary’s “Get Into Your Sanctuary Day” to #52 visitors at W.R. 
Hearst Memorial Beach in Hearst San Simeon State Park. 
 

• July 2nd, Roving seabird outreach to #22 visitors to protect BLOY nest close to the trail at Estero 
Bluffs State Park in response to report from citizen scientist monitors with PBCS, by way of call 
from Julie Howar. 
 

• Jenny Foca, Park Interpretive Specialist (Seasonal) is back as of July 1st and will be providing 
weekly roving outreach at Montaña de Oro and Estero Bluffs State Parks. 

 

 

 

 

 


